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2018 IEEE 88th Vehicular Technology Conference VTC2018-Fall

http://vtc2018fall.org

This letter serves to confirm that Faisal Alfouzan of Glasgow Caledonian
University, Glasgow attended the 2018 IEEE 88th Vehicular Technology
Conference, VTC2018-Fall, held in Chicago, USA, 27-30 August 2018 where he
provided an oral presentation on his paper titled "An Energy-conserving Depth-
based Layering MAC Protocol for Underwater Sensor Networks".
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